Brown, Shelley

To: Meloche, Richard
Subject: RE: 6th Concession VS Victor Anber

From: Leigh-Anne Siebert

Date: March 29, 2022 at 9:41:46 PM EDT

To: CouncilMembers <CouncilMembers@essex.ca>
Subject: 6th Concession VS Victor Anber

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

First off, we would like to thank each of you for your time at the council meeting Monday
night. Second, we would like to extend an invitation to all of you. We invite you to come for a
drive out to our little community on the 6" concession. We think it's important that you
experience the peace and tranquility that we are fighting for, that we are asking you to fight
for. You can see for yourself the numerous storage containers that Victor Anber houses, how
unsightly they are and how they just do not fit the landscape our rural neighborhood. Come
see our yards, see our views, see what we see every time we drive by and see what Steve,
Stephanie, Rick and Sheila see when they look out their patio door. Please feel free to stop in
to chat further, we welcome you to our home.

We would like to request that this, and our previous letter be entered as public record.

Leigh-Anne Siebert and Doug Daniels
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